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EYEMOUTH HARBOUR 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No. 3 of 2024 
 
Diving Operations 
 

Date of issue: 12th April 2024 
 
 
Eyemouth Harbour Trust has contracted Black Water Divers to undertake 
quayside maintenance and checks in Gunsgreen Basin and the Harbour Entrance 
week commencing 15th April 2024. 
 
Eyemouth Harbour Trust will attempt to keep disruptions to vessel movements 
to a minimum but for safety reasons, may need to restrict vessel movements for 
short periods.  
 
Operational staff will be on the site during operations manning VHF CH12.  
 

• Vessels are asked to be dead slow when moving around the Harbour and 
keep well clear of the operations. 
 

• A blue and white flag (shown below) will be flown to mark the diving 
position at that time.   

 

 
 

• Safety broadcast will be issued on VHF CH12. 
 
Cont/… 
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• Flexibility will be required by vessels’ owners/skippers on berthing 
arrangements and movements whilst work is being carried out. 

 
• Please contact VHF CH12 (during operational hours) before entering and 

leaving the Harbour for instructions. 
 
 
If further information regarding this notice is required then please contact Brendan Bates, 
Harbour Master on Tel: 018907 50223 / 07885 742505 email: harbourmaster@eyemouth-
harbour.co.uk 

 

By order of the Harbour Master 
Brendan Bates 
Eyemouth Harbour Trust 
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